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SABA Leadership Institute Class of 2023 Fellows Selected
Day Pitney Litigation Partner Naju Lathia was selected as a Fellow in the South Asian Bar Association Leadership Institute 

Class of 2023. The program is designed to "mind the gap " in leadership development for mid-career attorneys across the US 

and Canada. The term begins in January 2023, and for a period of eight months, the selected attorneys will be given access 

to education, tools and resources they need to navigate the field, network, reach the top ranks of the legal profession and 

continue to grow as leaders within their own and the SABA communities.

To learn more about SABA, click here.
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